

Information letter on Covid-19

Dear business partner,

The COVID-19 pandemic affects people, countries and companies around the world and presents all of us with many challenges.

As your reliable partner, our top priority is to secure your supply capability and your "Access to Health Ingredients".

To ensure this, we have built up extra stock to optimally cover regular demand. Still, if you have an **extraordinary need for raw materials or would like to secure your needs 100%**, we ask that you **place your order now** so that we can adjust our stock levels accordingly.

We maintain our usual availability by e-mail, telephone or video call via a shift system. On a weekly rotation, half of our employees work from home and the other half are in the office.

We are looking forward to your orders and wish you good health and positive thoughts for the coming time!

Warm regards

Stephan Hußer
Managing Director